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12th September 2022 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 

 

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Welcome back to school.  I hope you all had a lovely summer and enjoyed the good weather. 
 
Last week was a time of beginnings and endings.  It was the beginning of school life for our Reception 
children who have all settled into school very well.  I look forward to meeting all our new families 
throughout the year and welcoming them into the school community. 
 
And it was the end of an era within the Royal Family.  Our sovereign, Her Majesty, Queen Elizabeth II 
passed away at the age of 96 years following 70 years of service to our country. 
 
A State Funeral will be taking place next Monday 19th September at Westminster Abbey in London.  This 
day will be a Bank Holiday and the school will be closed.  We will reopen on Tuesday 20th September.  
 

Rest in Peace 
 
Please find below school reminders. 
 

After School Clubs 
The Dance Club will commence on Tuesday 13th September for years 3, 4, 5 and 6.  New attendees in Year 
3 have been informed if they have been allocated a place. 
 
Multi Sports Club will commence on Thursday 15th September for years 5 and 6.  There are still some 
places available.  Please return your form to the office as soon as possible. 
 

Breakfast Club 
Breakfast Club is open to the following year groups on the following days, as shown 
below: 
 
Monday, Wednesday, and Friday Years 4, 5 and 6 
Tuesday and Thursday   Years 1, 2 and 3  
 
It will still be free to attend from 8.30am and cereal, bagels and tea will be available. 
 
The Breakfast Bagel Bag is available on the playground from 8.45am.  Please make sure you arrive early to 
get one and remember - once they are gone, they are gone! 
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Flu Vaccination E-Consent Forms 

Flu Vaccination E-Consent Forms have been emailed out to parents today.  Please 
complete your details as soon as possible, even if you do not want your child to 
have the vaccination.  This will help the Immunisation nurses enormously; 
otherwise, they will have to chase you for your response.  We cannot pass on any 
details on your behalf.  If you need to contact the team, the phone number is 0151 
495 5066. The vaccination will take place on Friday 21st October. 
 
 

Application to Reception 2023 
An email was sent out to all parents today with information on applying for Reception places for 
September 2023.  Please pass on the information to anyone who you believe may be interested in joining 
our school.  Applications must be made by 15th January 2023. 

 
Application to Secondary School 2023 

An email was sent out today to parents of children in Year 6 regarding application to Secondary School.  
Applications must be made by 31st October 2022. 
 

Uniform 
Please remember to order all uniform from the Brigade website.  http://www.brigade.uk.com 
 
There is no uniform available to buy in school.  All uniform must be purchased on the 
website. 
 

KS1 Beach Trip 
Following advice from the Local Authority in the summer, we made the decision to 
postpone the trip to the beach.  The trip will now be taking place on Friday 16th 
September for children in Years 1, 2 and 3.  All parents have been informed.  The 
weather is forecast to be mostly sunny with a small chance of rain! 

 
Thank you for all your support. 
 
Kind regards 
 

 
 
Miss P Newman 
Headteacher 
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